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Additional Statement to the Leveson Inquiry —David Palmer FIPI F.Inst.L.Ex

With referencetothe Inquiry’s requestthat|enquire intothe membership of David Webb in the
Institute of Professionallnvestigators, | attach the application paperwork availableto me. The
Inquiry should be aware that afterinitial admission, little if any further paperworkis kept unlessthe
participant obtains Fellowship.

The inquiry will see that he applied to jointhe Institutein an application dated 1°* November 2004,
and followingour application process was awarded membership in 2005. Hisreferences were
provided by retired senior police officers, and the commentsthey made clearly speak for
themselves.

The CCJ checks, etc. would have been undertaken by‘ who himself wasarespected

investigatorand formeremployee witﬁ tHis signature is lacking because these
paperswere kept b\l:bfour Admissions Committee after his own assessment. Ourown
papersappearto have been destroyedin erroneous compliance with the Data Protection Act, and

we have since revised our proceduresto retain material untilamemberleavesthe Institute.)

Having read Mr Webb’s owntestimony, itis my understandingthat he elected nottorenew his
membershipfollowing his arrestin 2007 and in compliance with the News ofthe World’s
requirement he relinquished his ‘licence’. Certainly, his name does not appearin IPl memberlists
after 2007 and inthe absence of any otherinformation this suggests he merely failed to renew his
subscription. There are nocomplaintsin hisrespect, to my knowledge.

| do not know why Mr Webb referredto his membership certificate asalicence — it has neverbeen
suggested that a certificate isanything otherthan a certificate of participation, and it should be the
case thata certificate should be returned on resignation fromthe Institute. Furthermore, giventhe
nature of the reported consultations on licensing, how he could come tothat assumption isunclear.

I make thisfurtherstatementinthe beliefthatits contentsare true.

David PalmerFIPI F.Inst.L.Ex

Principal, The Institute of Professional Investigators
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